
Cumberland County 
Paralegal Association 
Monthly Meeting Report 
 

October 13, 2016 

Tap House – Hay Street 
 

 

2016-2017  Board of Directors 

   President- Deb Brodosky                  Vice President -Vickie Pait 
   Treasurer-  Ed Burkett                        Secretary -Julie Kuhrt  
 
 

Meeting was cancelled by membership vote and an e-mail was sent out 
cancelling the meeting due to the aftermath of Hurricane Matthew by 
President Deb Brodosky 
 

Next Meeting will be held on Thursday, November 10, 2016 starting at 1pm promptly. Looking 
forward to seeing as many as possible. 
 

Respectfully, 
Julie Kuhrt 

 

Please e-mail all job opportunities to Deb Brodosky at dbrodosky@gmail.com 

Please visit our website at www.ccpara.com 

Don’t forget to “LIKE” us on Facebook!! 

We still have CCPA T-Shirts for $15.00 – Contact one of your Board Members if you want one! 

mailto:dbrodosky@gmail.com
http://www.ccpara.com/



